Administration
· Course Opening – We are pleased to announce Saturday March 26th as opening day.  Our first days will see us on cart path only with the first tee time of the day starting at 9:30am.
· Booking Procedure – Bookings will be the same as last year, with members getting a 10 day advance booking window starting at 7am.  For opening day, tee time booking will be available starting tomorrow, Tuesday March 22nd at 12pm.  At that time you will be able to book the weekend and up to 10 days in advance.  After tomorrow, we will revert back to our regular 7am start for 10 day in advance booking.
· Memberships – All members who have purchased their membership will be able to advance book.  Any past members who have not purchased will not have access to book tee times.  As well, please check with the office for your member number, club storage numbers, etc. should you have forgotten them.  For corporate pass holders, your passes will be available for pick up in the pro shop starting Wednesday Mar. 23rd.
Pro Shop
· Buy 3/Get 4 – Taylormade ball promo is currently going.  Purchase 3 dozen TP5 golf balls and receive the 4th dozen free.  Runs until Apr. 3rd.  Titleist Prov1 buy 3 get 4 starts March 25th.  Place your orders through email or in person with the pro shop.
· Driving Range – We are pleased to open the driving range on Wednesday March 23rd.  The range will be open on mats to start the year with hours of 10am-5pm to start the year.  We will expand the hours as we get into April.  We are also excited to have all brand new range balls to start the year.
Clubhouse 
· Opening – The clubhouse will be open Wednesday to Friday 10-2pm. Starting on Saturday March 26th the clubhouse will be open 10am- 7:30pm with an offering of breakfast, lunch and dinner options.  We will have the majority of the menu available and by the next weekend we should be fully up and running.  
· Snack Shack – We are hoping to have the snack shack available this weekend.  We will keep you updated on progress.
Grounds 
· Course Conditions – The course has wintered very well and we are excited to get another March start in the books.  To start the year we will be on cart path only for a few weeks until we get the water system up and running.
